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Calgary Dental Assistants Association  

In May the Calgary Dental Assistants Association made changes to their bylaws to be able 
to include more members of the dental team as Associate members of the CDAA.  During 

the month of October 2014, any CDAA member that refers a “NEW” member to CDAA will 
have their name put into a draw for free membership for the 2014/15 year. Please put 

”referred by”  and include your name at the top of their NEW MEMBER 
INFORMATION form.   A NEW member is defined as someone who has NEVER been a 

CDAA member and therefore never had a CDAA number before. Membership information 
can be found at our website www.calgaryrda.ca  The CDAA would be happy to have any 
former members return to our organization as well.  Check out our website to see new 

benefits now being offered to CDAA members.  

http://www.calgaryrda.ca

